
 
 

NOTICE OF  
CANCELED MEETING 

 
 
Please take notice that the Regular Meeting 
of the Successor Agency to the Former 
Redevelopment Agency of the County of 
Ventura for Thursday, October 10, 2013 at 
2:00 p.m. has been cancelled.   
 
The next scheduled Regular Meeting will be 
held Thursday, November 14, 2013 at 2:00 
p.m. in the CEO’s Large Conference Room, 
4th Floor, Hall of Administration, 800 South 
Victoria Ave., Ventura, Ca 93009 


